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Supreme Court Clerk's Office - Keller, Heather

From: T Heise <tjheise@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2016 10:55 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Public Comments for Out of State Attorneys

Hi. I graduated from the University of North Dakota School of Law in 2014. 
I am VERY MUCH IN FAVOR of the proposed rule allowing out of state 
attorneys to helping in this current judicial emergency. Thanks.  
  
Tim J.S. Heise, JD 
Teacher, Rockwell Charter High School 
Eagle Mountain, Utah 
385-239-9524 
TEACHER WEBSITE - LINKEDIN - FACEBOOK - GoFundMe 
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